
From: Marian Marquez <mmarquez@arlingtonva.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 5:45 PM EST 
To: Massey, Jennie <jenmas@amazon.com>; Williams, Ardine <ardinew@amazon.com>; Fava, Andrea
<afava@amazon.com> 
CC: Christina Winn <cwinn@arlingtonva.us>; Sindy Yeh <syeh@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: RE: Thank you and next steps 

Jennie, Ardine and Andrea:

 

It was great seeing you yesterday and a pleasure to meet Jennie & Ardine! We enjoyed the discussion and the opportunity to learn

more about your thoughts and ideas on workforce.

 

I’m glad to see you’ve got a meeting set with Howard and Dave, and also wanted to pass along the migration report that I mentioned

yesterday. This was part of a presentation at the Stephen Fuller Institute (GMU) earlier this year and there are related

reports/presentations available here. The author, Jeanette Chapman, is a great resource if anyone wants to take a deeper dive on

the data or assumptions, just let me know and I’ll make the connection.

 

Thanks!

 

Marian B. Marquez
Director, Global Markets & Retention
Arlington Economic Development
1100 N. Glebe Rd. Suite 1500
Arlington, VA 22201
D: 703.228.0807 
C: 571.289.3331
E: mmarquez@arlingtonva.us
www.arlingtoneconomicdevelopment.com

 

 

From: Sindy Yeh 

Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 10:52 AM

To: Massey, Jennie <jenmas@amazon.com>

Cc: Christina Winn <Cwinn@arlingtonva.us>; Marian Marquez <mmarquez@arlingtonva.us>; Williams, Ardine

<ardinew@amazon.com>; Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com>

Subject: Re: Thank you and next steps

 

Jennie,

We enjoyed the discussions and learned a lot as well. Thank you for coming to our office.

 

I will make the introductions to Dave and Howard asap.

 

Sindy

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 23, 2019, at 10:46 AM, Massey, Jennie <jenmas@amazon.com> wrote:

All,

 

Thanks so much for your time and guidance yesterday. We really enjoyed the conversation and appreciate your

continued support.

 

Sindy, could you introduce Ardine and myself via email to David Remick at the Workforce Investment Board and Howard

Feldstein at the Employment Center?  We’d like to schedule meetings with both in the near future.

 

Thanks again,

Jennie

 
Jennie Massey   Senior Manager Public Policy, Labor and Employment   Amazon
601 New Jersey Ave. NW, Suite 900 | Washington, DC 20001

jenmas@amazon.com | 703.731.8886

 

Work hard. Have fun. Make History.

 

| |


